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Dealerships, auction houses, leasing companies, and fleets often affix inventory barcode 
labels and stickers to Certificates of Title to assist with managing their title processing.  
This can lead to processing and branding errors if these labels and stickers cover important 
information on the title.  
  
In order for the RMV or authorized business partners to accept a title for processing a 
transaction, any labels or stickers must be affixed along the edge of the title and must not 
cover or conceal any information in the body of the title (see samples at the end of this 
update).  Any titles with information covered by labels or stickers cannot be accepted, must 
be returned to the customer, and the transaction must be canceled. 

 

DO NOT attempt to remove any stickers or labels affixed to a title.  If a customer attempts 
to remove a sticker or label and it alters the fidelity of the title, it cannot be accepted. 

 

The RMV has sole discretion on whether or not a sticker or label is appropriately affixed to 
a title or if its removal has in any way affected the fidelity of a title. 
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Sample Title with Label/Sticker in Appropriate Location 
 

 
 
 



Sample Title with Non-Compliant Label/Sticker Placement 
 
 

 


